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Message from Kenny and Neil 
 

This month marks a very special time in our nation’s history and now the history 

of Gold Metal Recyclers as well.  On Monday, July 5th, the annual fireworks show 

at Fair Park came off with flying colors.  After much disappointment of the 

show’s cancellation a few weeks before, due to insufficient funds, Gold Metal 

Recyclers made a sizeable donation to allow this civic event to take place.  

Due to the late notice, the show took place on the fifth, rather than the fourth, 

but the gorgeous weather helped make it a memorable event for thousands of 

Dallasites. 

 

Being a significant part of this event was truly special and gratifying for us both.  

We are proud of the city we live in and will continue to give back to the 

community in times of need.  We only hope this heightens the awareness that 

we are serious about creating a vibrant and environmentally friendly South 

Dallas area for everyone.  We need everyone’s help to make it a true success! 

 

Kenny and Neil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neil Goldberg, Bob Goldberg, Mayor Tom Leppert, Laura Leppert and  

Kenny Goldberg 

 



Gold Metal Group 

Spectrum Metal 
Recycling 

308 Hughes Street 

Houston, Texas 77023 

Phone: 713-923-4888 

Gold Auto Parts 
Recyclers 

3301 South Lamar Street 

Dallas, Texas 75215 

Phone: 214-941-1531 

Liberty Recycling 

4100 East Hwy. 90 

Liberty, Texas 77575 

Phone: 936-336-4152  

Homestead Metals 

235 FM 371 (Walnut Bend 

Rd.) 

Gainesville, Texas 76240 

Phone: 940-668-0391 

Lone Star Metals 

1401 East Stella 

Fort Worth, Texas 76104 

Phone: 817-534-7161 

 

National Metal 

Recycling 

3906 4th Street, NW 

Albuquerque, NM 87107 

Phone: 505-344-1777 

DFW Aluminum Can 
Bank 

Various Locations 

Please call our office for 

more information 

 

 

 

Fourth on the Fifth Celebration 
 

As co-sponsor of The Fourth on the Fifth, Gold Metal owners Kenny and Neil 

Goldberg spoke about what this event means to the entire Gold Metal Recyclers 

family.  Here is just a glimpse from that incredible evening. 

 

“Dallas is a great city, and at Gold Metal Recyclers we’re pleased and proud to be 

able to partner with the city in this great celebration on the fifth of July for the 

fourth celebration.  The Goldbergs have a lot of history in Dallas.  Neil and I are 

fourth generation of six generations.  Mom and Dad are here, and they grew up 

in the shadows of Fair Park.  They represent 165 years of history in South 

Dallas. Our business has been in South Dallas for thirty-five years.  Thank you 

all for being here, and we’re so happy to be part of this.”  Kenny Goldberg 

 

“I just want to thank the City of Dallas and everyone with Friends of Fair Park for 

giving us the opportunity to heighten the awareness of recycling.  The City of 

Dallas has been promoting the Green Initiative.  So, thank you to the city, the 

employees of Gold Metal, and everyone out there who recycles. It takes 

everyone to help the environment.  Let the fireworks begin and let’s move on to 

bigger and better things.  Thank you very much.”  Neil Goldberg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left:  Kenny 

Goldberg, Pro Tem 

Mayor Dwaine 

Caraway and Neil 

Goldberg at the VIP 

Reception with 

Mayor Leppert 

 

Below: Gold Metal 

employees are 

proud to support 

Friends of Fair Park 

and the City of 
Dallas 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Metal/Spectrum Party at ISRI Gulf Coast 
Convention 
 

Gold Metal Recyclers and its partner in Houston, Spectrum Metal Recycling, 

welcomed hundreds of its friends and colleagues for a fun filled night in The 

Woodlands, Texas.  Thank you to everyone who joined us, and we hope to see 

you all again soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Above: The Gold Metal/Spectrum group in The Woodlands 

Below: Richard, Lindsay, Kenny, Bob, Neil and Chad Goldberg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around the Community: South Dallas Community 
Cleanup 
 
Gold Metal Recyclers sponsored Councilwoman Carolyn Davis’ South Dallas 

Community Cleanup on Tuesday, June 15th.  Employees from Gold Metal 

volunteered to clean up South Lamar Street.  The cleanup proved to be very 

successful, hauling away over 500 pounds of trash from the neighborhood. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Work Hard, Play Hard: 
 

Gold Metal employees watching Mexico play in the World Cup.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet a Few Members of Our Family, Continued… 
 
Brigido Espiricueta 

 

Brigido is one of the longest standing Gold Metal employees, starting back in 

1987 sweeping and maintaining the yard.  Over time, Brigido began sorting 

aluminum and unloading trucks and continued this function for approximately 

ten years.  As time passed, Brigido moved to the peddler scale area where he 

currently grades material brought in and helps with maintenance in his spare 

time.  Brigido says, “Bob, Neil and Kenny are good people and always treat 

everyone with respect.  I am very grateful for everything Gold Metal has done 

for me, and I plan to be here a very long time.”  Gold Metal thanks Brigido for 

twenty-three years of hard work and dedication.   

 

 

Liz Castro and Veronica Ortiz  

 

Gold Metal is not just a family of Goldbergs. Sisters Liz Castro and Veronica Ortiz 

are two instrumental ladies that currently help with dealer and industrial account 

support.  Liz came to Gold Metal in 1998 as a part time cashier.  Years later, 

Veronica joined as a receptionist.  They have both gained multiple 

responsibilities over the years and now help make sure our customers are paid 

on time and always taken care of.  Liz and Veronica are two of the recognizable 

faces you see when you enter the doors of Gold Metal, and they do a great job 

welcoming the visitors and making them feel at home. 

 

Both Liz and Veronica say they “love working at Gold Metal because of the family 

and team-oriented nature of the company.” They also feel strongly that “our 

customers come back to Gold Metal each time because they trust that we will 

treat them well and take care of them, just like we all do for each other.”  Gold 

Metal appreciates everything that Liz and Veronica do for the company and for 

being great representatives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Brigido Espiricueta                        Liz Castro, Veronica Ortiz 

 

 



  

 
Email Lindsay@goldmetal.com with anything you would like to see in upcoming 

issues. Please visit our website at www.goldmetal.com to learn more about us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4305 South Lamar Street  

Dallas, Texas 75215   

T: 214-421-0247 

 

 


